
OFFICE OF EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN 

Parent Survey: Special Education 

What is the Parent Survey? 

This is an annual survey of parents of 

children receiving special education.  It is  

an opportunity to report how well your school 

system includes you in the IEP process and 

the education of your child. 

Your response matters! 

Your response lets the State and your district 

know how well they are doing or how they 

can improve. 

Did you know? 

Your response is anonymous. 

Survey Specifics 

The survey is open between April 1 and  

July 1, 2024.  If you don’t have a computer 

or smart phone, you can request a paper 

copy from your district. 

https://go.ncdpi.gov/567nx 

Need more information? 

Contact: 

The Office of Exceptional 

Children
Johanna Lynch, Parent Liaison 

984-236-2570

OR

The Exceptional Children’s 

Assistance Center
Anastacia Newton, Parent Educator 

(704) 990-7273 (English)

Millie Ramos, Lead Bilingual Parent Educator 

704-990-7276 (Spanish)
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